
From: Trudy Turrell <> 
Sent: 28 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Dairy Crest /Atmos site 
 
Dear Clerk, 
 
I should like to support the inclusion of the policy C12 into the Totnes Neighbourhood 
Plan. It embodies so many of the clearly mandated wishes and aspirations for the 
site, as shown in the wide public consultation held for Atmos. 
 
We should not lose this opportunity to include a site which has the potential to deliver 
multiple benefits for the town and which has such widespread support. 
 
The site and policy was discussed at Dartington Parish Council's November meeting 
and i believe had support. I understand however that Dartington PC's Clerk will be 
writing to you re this. 
 
With kind regards, 
Trudy Turrell. 


